
Good morning, Lions Leaders, 

 

For your kind information, we have scheduled a Certified 

Guiding Lions Training for Saturday, May 11th, 2024. This 

training will provide comprehensive knowledge of leadership 

skills aimed at growing club membership, sponsoring new 

clubs, and understanding chartering plans and procedures. 

 

In our district, there are numerous struggling clubs that 

could greatly benefit from guidance and support. Therefore, I 

urge you to plan to attend this training session if you are 

interested and obtain your certification from LCI, which will 

be valid for 2 years. 

 

If you know of any other Lions leaders who may be 

interested, please encourage them to attend as well. 

 

I have attached the flyer and application for your 

information. Additionally, I have attached the currently 

assigned Guiding Lions List and a past due listing of those 

who previously completed CGL training. 

 

Please send your confirmation of attendance as soon as 

possible to IPDG Fred Conger. 

 

Your support is always appreciated. 

 

Best regards, 

 

DGE Radha K. Kaphle 

District 2-X1 

469-265-6559 
 


